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Families!

It’s a quick one, just to say that in the interests of keeping our Facebook page as
relevant and secure as possible, we’re providing a code to gain access to the page.

When people apply to join the page, they’ll need to answer two questions:
1. What’s your connection to Dringhouses Primary School?
2. Please write the code required for access to the group in the space

provided.

The page is for family members of current children at the school, so we are in the
process of making sure that criteria is met by all of its members. This includes
removing members so that they can rejoin, allowing us to be sure of the criteria
being met. Family members (grandparents - for example - are permitted to join
the page, so while not sharing further than familial links, the code may be used by
outside of the household family members)

The code required is:
18492021

If you find yourself removed from the group in the coming days, please don’t take
it personally, and rejoin us, quick! We’re trying to cross-reference our databases to
make sure that current families - as far as we recognise! - still remain on the page,
but we are being careful, and so if in doubt, it will be a rejoin with the code job!

Thanks for your support, and for such a positive start back to the year.
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